

From: [Peddle, Paul W.](#)
To: [Samson, Mike](#)
Cc: [McCormack, David](#)
Subject: Makkovik - Weather
Date: Monday, May 7, 2012 12:30:26 PM

Just spoke to Geoff Goodyear, On Monday Jan 30 the weather was starting to clear in HVGB, around 8:30 am, however the weather was down between HVGB and Makkovik. The weather started to improve around 10:30- 11:00 am, in Makkovik that is when the pilot agreed to attempt to fly to the coast.

Paul